
 

 

 

 

 

 

11 June 2024 

 

Dear parents of children currently in Years 4 and 5 at Lowton St Luke’s 

I would like to invite you to meet with me on Thursday 20th June at 3.15 pm at Lowton St Luke’s to talk 

about secondary school. 

 

We had a very successful inspection in March 2023 reporting on our ‘transformative improvement’ and 

judging us as ‘Good in all areas’.  

 

We have had a further external review this year, not by Ofsted, reflecting that we have moved on further 

in the last year. 

 

With our strong GCSE results, and our deeply rooted Christian values as a Church school, we believe we 

are in a strong place to build on the values and experiences your child has at Lowton St Luke’s. 

 

For some of you, this will be a choice you will be making after the summer holidays as your child starts in 

Year 6 in September.  For others, that choice will be more than a year away, but it is a big decision for you 

to consider, particularly if it is your first child going to secondary school. 

 

The format will be that I will say a few words about what you can expect if you send your child to Lowton, 

and I will say something about my hopes for your child if you were to choose us. 

 

I will also take questions from you, and if you want to do that on a more one-to-one basis afterwards that 

would be fine too. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on 20th June. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Kieran Larkin 

Headteacher 


